La Quinta Inn Fort Myers
4850 S. Cleveland Avenue

Fort Myers, FL 33907
239-275-3300 - 239-275-6661

July 23, 2002
To whom it may concern:

This letter is written as a testament of both the great product and service

that was provided to me by South Florida Business Administration and Al Jabaly,
Project Manager. Al was a guest of ours who put together some very exciting
cartoonistic maps. The maps are big, colorful, and, and stimulating to the eye.

Al was easy to work with, and willing and able to put our property on the cover
of a Lee County edition area map jacket. I enjoyed working with Al, and would
recommend his services. On a more personal note, T wish Al luck with all of his
future endeavors.

Sincerely, .
John De Piro
General Manager



